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Hello Joanna
 
At the servicing ‘round table’ last week, John and I mentioned the upcoming TfL consultation on
changes to Borough High Street, St Thomas Street and London Bridge.  This consultation is now
‘live’ at the following link, so I would be grateful if you could bring this to the attention of the
Inspector, for her information:
 
https://haveyoursay.tfl.gov.uk/london-bridge-borough
 
The key headline is that the temporary changes (traffic restrictions) on London Bridge will remain
in place during the new experimental period, and the blue barriers which mark out the widened
pavements in Borough High Street and St Thomas Street will be replaced with semi-permanent
materials. We expect that the construction on Borough High Street and St Thomas Street will
take place in autumn 2022.
 
Below is a GGI of St Thomas Street to illustrate the ‘semi-permanent’ scheme:
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 A decision to remove the scheme or retain permanently will be made following analysis of the
consultation feedback in early 2023.
 
Hopefully the consultation material is self-explanatory, but if the Inspector has any questions
please let me know.
 
Regards
Andrew
 
 
Andrew Hiley | Principal Planner (Spatial Planning) | TfL City Planning
Transport for London | 8th Floor, 5 Endeavour Square, Westfield Avenue, E20
1JN
Mobile number: 07545 200056   | Email: andrewhiley@tfl.gov.uk
Alternative group email: SpatialPlanning@tfl.gov.uk
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